
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5 November 2010 
            
Newsletter No 9 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 8 November 2010. Could parents/carers who took part in the five week course 
of ‘Cooking with your Kids’ please attend celebration assembly on Monday 8 November 2010 to 
receive your certificates with your children. 
 

Rihanna Archer     Nursery 
For her re-inactment of ‘Eat Up 
Jemma’ during Black & Asian 

History Week. 

Danish Jahangir   RW 
For making a fantastic 
skeleton out of straws. 

Amit Bali   RG 
For excellent addition work. 

Megha Najran   1B 
For settling in well to her new 

school and being a great addition 
to the class. 

 Joshua Griffith  1/2H 
For working hard to increase 
the pace and presentation of 

his work.  

Nathan Dooley   2S 
For an excellent effort with his 

literacy. Making a big 
improvement. 

Hudayfah Raza   3L 
For settling into his new school 

well and demonstrating excellent 
behaviour. 

Rehmel Brown   3/4MW 
For working hard in all 

subjects. 

Kian Purkiss-Brown   4W 
For trying hard to learn how to 

measure accurately using 
centimetres.  

Hannah Aucutt   5B 
For writing a lovely poem based on 

‘The Visitor’. 

Keziah Martin   5/6S 
For excellent literacy work on 

poetry. 

Lawrence Masters   6SH 
For a marked improvement in 
the presentation of his work. 

 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up RG 
Spick and Span 3L 

Attendance 1/2H 
Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to 2S  Runners up - 5/6S 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the ‘Kind and Thoughtful’ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 8 November 2010. The lucky 
children will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS1 KS2 

Adeeb Chafekar     RG 
For being helpful and sharing 

fairly with his group. 

Atarah Fuller-Broomes  6SH 
For helping other children on 

her table with their maths work. 



 
 
Diwali & Eid Assembly 
Our Diwali and Eid Assembly will be taking place on Friday 12 November 2010 at 9:00am in the 
school hall.  All parents/carers are welcome to attend. 
 
Registering your child for Reception Class September 2011 
If your child was born between 1 September 2006 and 31 August 2007 then you need to return your 
application form for a Reception class place to Birmingham City Council by 3 December 2010. You 
can also apply online by visiting www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions. We do have some 
blank forms in the office if you have not received your form from Birmingham City Council or 
alternatively phone 0121 675 0555. 
 
School Photographs Reminder 
Can I remind parents/carers that if you would like to purchase your child’s school photograph, the 
last day for returning them is today.  The photographer will be in on Monday 8 November 2010 to 
collect them. Thank you. 
 
Remembrance Day Assembly 
We will be holding our Remembrance Day Assembly on Thursday 11 November 2010.  Those 
children who are members of organisations like Brownies, Scouts, Girls/Boys Brigade are quite 
welcome to wear their uniform on that day. 
 
Canoeing Instructor 
I’m sorry to say that Mr Rob Ledley, the canoeing instructor who has been helping our children with 
canoeing activities died last week.  We would like to send our condolences to his family. 
 
Term Dates 

End of Term 

Children will break up on 
Friday 17 December 2010 

and return to school on 
Wednesday 5 January 2011 

 
Have a lovely weekend & Happy Diwali to all celebrating. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Head Teacher   

 

http://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions

